

## BERLIN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

238 KENSINGTON ROAD ☐ BERLIN, CONNECTICUT 06037-2648 OFFICE (860) 828-6581 ☐ FAX (860) 829-0832

BRIAN J. BENIGNI
SUPERINTENDENT
OF SCHOOLS

LINDA HOLIAN DIRECTOR OF PUPIL PERSONNEL SERVICES EVA B. GALLUPE DIRECTOR OF BUSINESS OPERATIONS DENISE M. PARSONS DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES

April 23, 2018

Dear Parents/Guardians:

On Tuesday, April 24, 2018, the voters of Berlin will have the opportunity to vote on the **2018-2019 Budget** for the town of Berlin as recommended by the Berlin Town Council.

The ballot shall read as follows:

"Question 1. Shall the proposed general government budget for the 2018-2019 fiscal year be adopted? Yes. No."

"Advisory Question 1. If you voted no on the general government budget, is the budget....Too High. Too Low."

"Question 2. Shall the proposed Board of Education budget for the 2018-2019 fiscal year be adopted? Yes. No."

"Advisory Question 2. If you voted no on the Board of Education Budget, is the budget....Too High. Too Low."

The polling places will be open from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. and they are as follows:

District 1 Willard School, 1088 Norton Road
District 2 American Legion, 154 Porters Pass

District 3 Hubbard School, 139 Grove Street, East Berlin

District 4 Senior Center, 31 Colonial Drive District 5 Griswold School, 133 Heather Lane

I encourage you to exercise your right to vote in this important referendum. Mark the date...Tuesday, April 24.

Sincerely,

Brian J. Benigni

Superintendent of Schools

BJB/db